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Friday 28th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

Fee-Fi-Fo-Fum! Chop, chop went the axe! 
 

This term the Year 1 children are learning all about Traditional Tales, with a particular focus on Jack and the 
Beanstalk. 

  
We are therefore very excited to announce that the Year 1 children will be putting on a performance of Jack and the 
Beanstalk later on in the term.  
 
Our performances will be on Wednesday 26th March (9.30am) and Thursday 27th March (2pm). 
 
To bring the story of Jack to life the children will be wearing character costumes, as a school we are incredibly lucky 
and have selection of costumes and props ready for the children to wear. All we ask is that you kindly provide your 
child with a black T shirt and black jogging bottoms or leggings. If you have extra black T shirts or jogging 
bottoms/leggings at home, then we would be grateful for any spares.  
Please could we ask that you ensure that your child’s costume is brought into school in a named bag by Friday 14th 
March 2024. 
 
On Tuesday 11th March at 9am we would also like to invite you into school for our Stay and Make a Costume. During 
the session we will be making the children’s headdresses, it is always a very enjoyable and memorable event – we 
look forward to seeing you there.  
 
If your child has a speaking part, then you will receive the lines for this in a named envelope. We would be very 
grateful if you could support your child at home in learning these. If your child has been cast as a narrator, then they 
don’t need to learn these off by heart but lots of rehearsing at home would be brilliant too!  
 
Fire regulations mean that we are limited for space in our school Hall so we will be allocating tickets, families will be 
limited to two tickets each.  Therefore, you may have two tickets for one performance or one ticket for each 
performance.   Younger siblings do not need a ticket if they are able to sit on a grown-ups lap. As you will be aware, 
we do not charge for our tickets, but there will be a retiring collection for the STARS appeal (this has also been set up 
on Arbor for ease).  
 
Please note that no taking of photos or videos are permitted during the performance but there will be an 
opportunity to take photographs at the end.  
 
If you have any questions, then please do come and talk to us. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Year 1 Team  
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